
 
September 28, 2020 
 
Deneen Everett 
Yellowknife Chamber of Commerce 
21-4802 50 Ave. 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 1C4 
 
Dear Deneen:  
 
 
On behalf of the Chamber Accreditation Council of Canada (CACC), I am pleased to tell you that your 
chamber’s application for accreditation has passed the Council’s examination and your Chamber has been 
accredited for a period of three years – 2020-2023.  
 
A link to electronic logos is included with this email for use in promoting your status.  You’ve also been 
provided with information on accreditation logo usage guidelines. You are encouraged to incorporate the 
logo into your marketing/branding materials. A certificate will also be sent to you for display in your 
chamber office. 
 
On behalf of the Council, congratulations on your achievement. You are part of a group of elite chambers 
of commerce in Canada that can verify to the business community locally and nationally that your 
organization is run in a strategic and professional way and has reached the standard in Chamber 
excellence.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chamber Accreditation Council of Canada 
 

 
 
Shelley Morris 
 
cc:  
Jennifer Hagen, Canadian Chamber of Commerce 
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